
DELTA ROUTE RESUMING 
EARLY MORNING SERVICE  

Effective Monday, May 24, 2021 our Delta route will be resuming early 
morning service. We thank you for choosing SCT/Link and for your 
understanding through this process. Please review the schedule below for 
more information. Sign up to receive updates on SCT Link services and 
routes by text or email by visiting our SCT/Link website. 


